
                                HANOVER TOWNSHIP SHADE TREE ADVISORY BOARD MEETING 

                                                         Wednesday, May 30, 2012 

 

The monthly meeting of the Shade Tree Advisory Board was held at the Hanover Township Municipal 

Building, 3630 Jacksonville Road, Bethlehem, Pa 18017 at 6:00 p.m. 

 

In attendance were Joan Witiak, Dan Roman, Susan Scholl and Ann Shanley  

 

1.
 

Upon motion of Dan Roman, seconded by Ann Shanley, the minutes of the April 30, 2012, 

Shade Tree meeting were approved.    

   

2.
 

Spring Tree Planting:  Schochary Ridge Nursery planted trees in Macada North Park, 

College Heights Park, and Greenbriar open space.  Mid Hill Nursery will plant tomorrow in 

Crawford Park and Monocacy Park.                                                                                

 

3.
 

Shade Tree Advisory Board Website:  Yvonne is investigating additions to the Shade Tree 

Advisory Board information.  She will work with us on improving the website. 

 

4.
 

Review:  Patient First Facility, 2310 Schoenersville Road:  There is no landscape calculation 

showing lot coverage and required trees/plantings.  This is a woodland area.  No replacement 

trees are shown or listed.   

 

5.
 

Old/New Business:  We will research new nurseries for future park tree plantings. 

                                    

The meeting was adjourned at 6:50 p.m. 

 

The next meeting will be held on Monday, June 25, 2012 at 6:00 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 Ann F. Shanley 

 


